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Sons of the  

American Revolution 
Board Meeting 

November 9, 2013   

   The meeting was opened by President Dan McKelvie at 1:50pm. Those in attendance included; 

President Dan McKelvie, Corresponding Secretary Jim Klingler, Recording Secretary Jim Blauer, 

Registrar M. Kent Gregory, Treasurer Arthur Koehler, Vice-Prtesident Dan Shiipey, Past President 

Larry Wood and Chaplain Richard Adams. 

   Arthur Koehler discussed the budget. On the January through October revenues we had $1,000 in dues 

payments.  

Jim Klingler noted he needed stamps to send out the membership cards. Kent moved that we authorized 

$46.00 for stamps for Secretary Klingler so that he can send out those cards he is unable to hand out at 

the meetings. The motion was seconded by Dan Shippey. The motion passed. 

   Discussion ensued on the placing of photos of the Ladies Auxiliary on the website. It was noted that 

service organizations put Ladies Auxiliary photos on their websites. With the Congress coming to 

California and very possibly Orange County the ladies will be raising money to host the event.  Richard 

Adams moved that we include photos of the Ladies Auxiliary on the website. It was seconded and the 

motion passed. Kent noted that he feels the webmaster should have control of content on the website. 

   With no further business to discuss, Jim Klingler moved to adjourn. It was seconded by Richard 

Adams. The motion passed. 

   The meeting was adjourned at 2:22pm. 

    

Respectfully Submitted, 

December 14, 2013 

 

James F. Blauer 

Recording Secretary 

 


